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Principal’s Message: June 17, 2022 
 

It’s getting to be that time of year, CAA Family! 
 
As we near the conclusion of another successful school year, I wanted to be sure to take a 
moment to address you all, our wonderful school community, and draw your attention to a 
couple of important dates, as well as some key information, as we wrap-up. 
 
First off, next week (June 20–24), is exam week for 10–12 students. These students do not 
have regular classes next week and will only be required to attend during their scheduled 
exams, presentations, or interviews. If you do not have a copy of the exam schedule, please 
feel free to contact the office, and we’ll be sure to get you one! 
 
Next up, there is a scheduled non-instructional day on Monday, June 27, so there will be no 
school that Monday. June 29 is the last day of school. There will be a morning awards 
ceremony, which at the conclusion of, final report cards will be given out to go home. 
 
Lastly, I am a sucker for romanticism, so I will do my best to keep this short and sweet. I 
want to be sure that I take this opportunity to officially communicate what I am sure most 
of you are aware of—I will not be returning as principal for next school year. However, I 
could not be more excited to share with you that our school board has found an AMAZING 
successor to my position. Mrs. Deepa Moore has accepted the school board’s offer to join 
the team, here, and she is incredibly excited to continue to serve this amazing community 
and do what she can to further the growth of our school. I can hardly wait for everyone to 
meet her, and for her to have the opportunity to meet all of you; I genuinely do feel this 
community is second-to-none. 
 
I am excited about the opportunity for me to continue to support our school in new 
capacities, but this is a sad letter for me to write—one that I reluctantly send out. I want 
everyone to know how much I have valued all your support as principal, and the years prior 
as a teacher. You allowed me to grow in my time here, and the relationships I’ve formed 
with you, I really do find invaluable, and your kids have had more of an impact on my life 
than they will ever know. 
 
So, even though I am sad to be writing this out for real, I could not be more excited about 
the direction our school is headed. With our families, this team of staff, and our kids, 
Cariboo Adventist Academy will, without a doubt, continue to be the best school there is. 
 
As always, thank you—so much. 
 
Mr. Cody Mills 


